
Berger 2023 – Wessex Summer Expedition  
 

 

12th to 26th August 2023 

Dear WCC members, 

The mayor’s office in Engins, France has very kindly issued the Wessex with a permit to visit 
the Gouffre Berger between 11th  and 20th August 2023.  As such we are arranging a Wessex 
Summer Expedition to the Vercors between 12th and 26th August. 

The highlight of the expedition will be the opportunity to explore the Gouffre Berger, 
recognised as one of the world’s great caves and the first cave to be explored below the 
magical 1,000 metre mark.  In addition there will be trips to the many other caves in the 
area, along with opportunities for canyoning, via-ferrata, walking, cycling etc.  

We will hopefully be camping at Autrans and more details will be made available as 
arrangements are finalised. 

If you are interested in coming along please fill out the form below so we can keep you 
informed. https://forms.gle/7yquF122V4gnPM947 

We will have an initial briefing meeting on Saturday Dec 10th at Wessex at 5.30pm.  
 
If you have any questions please email: 
Bean: markeasterling7871@gmail.com or Wayne: wayne@cuckoocleeves.uk 
 
Kind regards 
Bean & Wayne 

https://forms.gle/7yquF122V4gnPM947

